
  PARENT PRIDE 
Career & Internship Fair  

The Career Development Office is hosting an Internship & Career Fair on February 

22nd, 2018 from 3 - 6 pm in the Evans Commons Gymnasium. 

On this day, there will be a wide variety of companies featuring opportunities for paid 

internships and full-time jobs. This event is open only to Lindenwood students and 

alumni. Professional dress and student/alumni ID are required.  

This will be a great opportunity to meet potential employers and get to know more 

about their organization and opportunities. It’s never too early for your Lion to start    

preparing for their future career! 

Students can login into their Handshake account to 

see a list of all employers in attendance at the 

event. Any questions regarding the event can be 

directed to Dana Wehrli, Director of Career         

Development, at DWehrli@Lindenwood.edu or 

636.949.4806.  
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Important Dates 

February 13: Diversity  

Dialogue  

 

February 22: Career &  

Internship Fair  

 

March 5-9: SafeZone  

Trainings  

 

March 12-16: Spring Break  

 

March 23: Fall Registration  

Begins  

 

March 27: Love Your Major 

 

March 30: Good Friday– No 

Classes Held  

 

April 12: Financial Aid  

Planning Workshop  

 

April 14: Siblings Day  

 

April 30-May4: Final Exams  

 

May 5: Commencement  

 

December 19: Final Grades 

Due– 5 p.m.  

 National Mentoring 
Month  

To celebrate National Mentoring Month, the          

Lindenwood Freshmen Council offered all students 

the opportunity to thank campus mentors by signing 

Lindenwood-themed cards. In all, over 200 cards 

were signed by Lindenwood students! Booths were 

setup between January 23-25 in various buildings on campus. Cards will be delivered to    

mentors during the last week of January. For the purposes of this initiative, mentors   

included on-campus faculty, staff, or peers who have served as a professional and/or 

academic role model to students. 

First-Year Programs Coordinator and Freshmen Council Advisor, Dacoda Scarlett, had 

this to say about the initiative, “Mentors are extremely important to the life of a college 

student and play an integral role in helping move Lions from students to alums. This  

initiative allows students the opportunity to say thank-you to the mentors in their lives in 

an easy manner.”  

The Lindenwood Freshmen Council will be supporting a Winter Pick-up program 

throughout the month of February. Parents, families, and supporters are encouraged to 

follow along by looking up #LindenLove on Twitter and Instagram all month long!  

Stay Connected:                                        

“Like” our Lindenwood University Parents 

page on Facebook! 


